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Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

 Throughout the school year, we will be practicing routines with your children to make 

them feel as comfortable as possible while at school.  These routines include classroom 

procedures as well as building and district-wide procedures such as fire drills and emergency 

drills.    

 

 This letter is to make you aware that, in accordance with NJ state law, we will be 

practicing two drills a month throughout the year.  One drill each month will be a fire drill and 

the second drill each month will be an emergency drill.  These drills are practiced annually to 

remind the children of the procedures necessary to ensure their safety in case of emergency.  As 

per NJ state law, you will be notified at the end of the school day through our global messaging 

system each time we complete an emergency drill.   

 

All drills will be reviewed with the students beforehand by their homeroom teachers to 

familiarize them with the procedures in case there is ever a real emergency. 

 

 If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free reach out throughout the school 

year. 

 

 

        Educationally Yours, 

 

Rachel Feldman 

WTPS School Safety Specialist 

          

 

        


